
 

 

Notice: Imbalance Return Increased 
 

November 25, 2013 
 
 
 
Effective November 25, 2013 until further notice, Imbalance Return has been increased to 40,000Gjs in 
the Lower Mainland and Interior regions.  
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
our Hotline at 604-592-7788. 
  
 
Thanks 
 
 
Stephanie Salbach 
Transportation Services 
Direct Line: 604-576-7056 
TransportationServices@fortisbc.com 
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